
Special Assistance for Patrons 

The Auburn Public Library strives to enhance the patron experience by reducing 
barriers to materials and services for all users. The Auburn Public Library will follow 
guidance from the Americans with Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 
accommodations for patrons who request special assistance.  


